
RENO QRP GROUP MEETING 7/16/2024 

Location at Jack’s Café #2 at Sixth St. & N Wells 

The meetings are held in the back room. 

Today there were 15 members present. 

Those that attended: Craig AE7I, Bill NN7K, Dave K7DAJ, Voz 
KB7VT, Chuck WD6CHC, Ed KG7FMN, Mike KK7SKW, Dave 
KF7EGU, Winfred KK7GYO, Krystal AJ6GC, Bob KA6NSN, Rob 
KA6JLT, Chris AF7MP, Derek W7DLZ, Ed WD7Y. 

Mike KK7SKW is here for the first and has become a member of 
the group. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The next Slow Speed NET will be on September 5, 2024, at 7.045 
MHZ 10:00 AM.  

Ed went on to say how things were in Hidden Valley Park. The 
park was hit by a massive flash flood, they have been hauling 
tons of dried mud out to clean up the park.  The park has been 
closed for more than a month now and no telling when it will be 
reopened.  I have been operating the CW Slow Speed NET once 
at Mira Loma Park, and the other from my home. I hope by 
September 5, I can host the NET from the park.  

SHOW AND TELL  

Bob  

John Bylery N7ROT lent Bob to show the group. (tr) uSDX 5 band 
transceiver, the rig is very small. 



Bill passed around a card the size of a credit card, nobody knew 
just what it was. He announced at the end of the meeting that is a 
directional antenna for 2.5 GB  

The next Reno QRP Group will be held on Tuesday 
September 17, 2024. In the back Meeting Room at Jacks #2 
on Wells and 6th St. at 11:00 AM 

Watch for meeting announcement/reminder to be posted 
later. 

Also check out the clubs WEB page w7fst.com  

Ed/WD7Y 

  

 

http://w7fst.com/

